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Editorial Reviews. Review. "A keeper that I will to refer back
to and reflect on." - Gary L. Staton Add Audible book to your
purchase for just $ . living things or his unrelenting
generosity that has made so many people open their hearts to
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Many people try to go to Assisi as a day trip, but I'm a firm
believer that to truly experience Assisi One example is the
famous quote of St. Francis, “Preach the Gospel, and if
necessary, use words. and by her life that the Church will
evangelize the world” (Evangelii Nuntiandi, 41). . Author
Archive Page.

² Each member of our parish is called to the work of
evangelization, that is, the News of Jesus to every inch of
the world and the world's people (GDC, 46). foremost
responsible for spreading the Gospel to every inch of our own
life. St. Francis of Assisi Grapevine | Website by Hooked On
Code.
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The elder Bernardone, a most niggardly man, was incensed
beyond measure at his son's conduct, and Francis, to avert his
father's wrath, hid himself in a cave near St. Shortly before
his death, he dictated a new will to recommend that his
brothers faithfully observe the rule and work manually, not
for the desire of luxuries, but to avoid idleness and to give
a good example.
HetookwithhimBrotherLeo,butheprohibitedanyonefromcomingtovisithim
A Saint for Everyone There certainly does not exist any other
saint that is as popular as he is, both among Catholics as
well as Protestants and even among non-Christians. Francis's
love of creatures was not simply the offspring of a soft or
sentimental disposition; it arose rather from that deep and
abiding sense of the presence of God, which underlay all he

said and did. Dressed in that way, he began to exhort people
to penance with so much energy that his words penetrated the
hearts of his listeners.
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we need a personal relationship with Jesus.
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